St. Luke’s Church
September 2016 
Newsletter
Every Sunday Sung Eucharist at 11:30am
Thursday Holy Communion at 11:00am at Boliqueime Chapel 
(1st, 15th & 29th September)
Harvest Festival

This year will be on Sunday 9th October followed by lunch – details to be confirmed. Please note: all food bank donations collected during September and early October will go to the distribution of Harvest boxes to our local needy families so please check “use by” dates carefully when donating. Distribution is on 10th October.
A Memorial Service 

For Alan Williamson will be held at Pereiras at 2pm on Thursday 22nd September.

Our Nurse
Patricia Noble graduated in July (attended by Father Mark and Pat Clifford) and is now applying for registered nurse positions in Portugal. She has promised to keep us updated as to her progress.
BACK TO SCHOOL BACKPACKS – This year the backpacks are being coordinated by ACCA, the Algarve-wide child-support charity. Thanks to the Golf Shack, we can still order a backpack with gym bag (unisex/age) for only €5. Sunday 11th September is the latest date to donate to ensure that the children who so often have to ‘go without’ can start the school year with the same kit as their friends. You can donate a bag or bags by giving the money to our Treasurer Bob Sheppard (please put in an envelope clearly marked “SCHOOL BACKPACKS”) OR if you are away and care to e-mail me, I can put the money in for you; OR you can give me the money on 11th September.

And finally…we wish Father Mark and Jeanette a good holiday at the end of September and we welcome Father Ron and Claire to be with us.
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